
Thursday Night Mixed League 

Meeting Minutes, 22 August 2024 

 

Meeting was called to order by Marian Hartfield at 6:30pm 
 
 President:  Marian Hartfield 
 Vice President:  James Dean 
 Secretary/Treasurer:  Glenn Hull 
 Sargent at Arms:  Jerry Tatro  
 
A role call was conducted and new team numbers/envelopes were selected by team captains.  There were 
15 Teams represented.  1 Team has indicated that they may not bowl.  If they do not, the sign-up roster at 
south lanes will be checked to see if there are any new teams looking to join. 
 
Marian went over USBC Fee’s for the 2024-2025 season.  $27.00 Due on the 1st night of bowling. 
 
2024-2025 League Weekly Fee’s will be $16.00.  $9.75 lineage, $5.75 prize-fund, and $.50 secretary fees. 
 
The new season By-laws were read and discussed.  The following is a summary of changes from last 
year’s by-laws that were motioned and voted upon by the membership present: 
 

 We will bowl a 36-week schedule starting on 5 September 2024 and ending on 22 May 2025.  We 
will not bowl on 23 November or 23 December 2023 due to holiday observances. 

 No changes to team rosters will be accepted after week 32. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
GLENN HULL 
Secretary/Treasurer,  
Thursday Night Mixed Bowling League 
 
 
 
 
MARIAN HARTFIELD 
President  
Thursday Night Mixed Bowling League 


